
 

 

     
 

 
To: Members of General Committee  
 
From: John Kennedy, City Clerk 
 
Meeting Date: February 8, 2021 
 
Subject:  Report CLSCLK21-006 
 Extension of an Appointment to the Peterborough Public Library 

Board  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to recommend an extension of an appointment to the Peterborough Public 
Library Board. 
 
 

Recommendation  

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSCLK21-006, dated 
February 8, 2021, of the City Clerk, as follows: 

 

That Jayne White be appointed to serve as a member of the Peterborough Public 
Library Board with a term until November 30, 2022. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budget and financial implications as a result of the adoption of the 
recommendation of this report.  
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Background 
 
The Peterborough Public Library Board has an appointee from both the Peterborough 
Public Library Foundation and the Friends of the Peterborough Public Library. The 
current appointee from the Foundation is Ms. Jayne White. 
 
The Peterborough Public Library Foundation has recently ceased operation and the 
reserves have  been transferred to the Library to continue supporting special services 
and projects. As a result of the dissolution of the Foundation, Ms. White is no longer 
their representative on the Board. 
 
The Clerk’s Office received a letter on January 5, 2021 (appendix A) from the Chair of 
the Library Board requesting that Ms. White be permitted to continue as a member of 
the Board for the balance of term.    
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Natalie Garnett, Deputy City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext 1818 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138  
E-Mail: ngarnett@peterborough.ca 
 

Attachments: 
Appendix A – Letter re: Jayne White  
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